## ENGAGE. EDUCATE. EMPOWER.

July 2024

Dear North Newton Families,

It is time to register students for the 2024-2025 school year! The first day of school for students will be Thursday, August 8, 2024.

Families can register online for the new school year beginning on **Monday**, **July 15th**. We strongly encourage parents to complete the online registration as early as possible so we can plan for the upcoming school year.

We are using Powerschool Registration this year. The links are below for new and returning students. Once you sign in to your account, please click on "Forms" on the left hand side to begin the registration process.

**NEW STUDENTS** to our District, please use this link to begin the online registration process: New Students

**RETURNING STUDENTS** please log in to your Parent PowerSchool account: Returning Students

Parents/Guardians who need assistance with registering, have questions, or who do not have computer access, can come into the schools on Wednesday, July 24th from 10 AM-6 PM at any school.

If you have any questions or cannot remember your Parent PowerSchool login info, please email our registration help desk at <a href="mailto:registration@nn.k12.in.us">registration@nn.k12.in.us</a>.

For more information regarding Online Registration, please visit our school website at: <a href="https://www.nn.k12.in.us/contact/about/registration/">https://www.nn.k12.in.us/contact/about/registration/</a>

Thank you,

North Newton School Corporation